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Change of Address: 

If reference to the Grievance Procedure on page 27 of the catalog, the address for the Arizona State Board 

for Private Postsecondary Education has changed. The new address is as follows: 

 

Arizona State Board for Private Postsecondary Education 

1740 W. Adams, Ste. 3008 

Phoenix, AZ 85007 
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